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I am in support of a lumber grading program. 

As most of us know, owning a small business is full of challenges,  one of which is 

going head to head with big cooperations with pricing and product availability.  

Having a resource to train employees on grading lumber will give small sawmill 

businesses such as mine a leg up. It would provide us an opportunity to supply 

contractors lumber that will meet Oregon building codes. 

Sincerely,  

Dan Volk  

Owner and CEO 

 


